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Weekly Weather Update

TOP STORY:
A “cold” front will push 

through the area Saturday 
morning resulting in slightly 

cooler/drier conditions 
through Memorial Day.

Low

Temperatures

High

Temperatures

Chance For

Rain

Friday 70-73 F 85-87 F 20-40%

Saturday 69-72 F 78-82 F 50-60%

Sunday 57-65 F 80-82 F 10-15%

Monday 59-66 F 84-86 F 10-15%

Tuesday 65-71 F 83-86 F 30-40%

Wednesday 67-72 F 84-86 F 40-60%

Thursday 69-73 F 82-85 F 50-60%

Normals This

Time of Year
67-70 F 85-88 F 25-35%
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Rainfall in the Past Week

Parts of the region 
continued to see 

relatively large rainfall 
accumulation last week. 

This has kept the soil 
saturated.

Link_to_7day

_rain_graphic
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River Forecasts

Major flooding continues along 
the Calcasieu at White Oak 

Park with Moderate flooding 
along the Sabine and Neches. 
Rivers have crested at most 

locations and should continue 
to fall through next week.



www.weather.gov/lch

Lake Charles
WEATHER FORECAST OFFICE

NWSLakeCharles3:01 PM Thursday, May 27, 2021

Upper Level Steering Patterns

A series of upper level lows 
are moving east across the 
northern U.S. and Canada. 
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Surface Weather Map with Fronts

A cold front pushing across 
Oklahoma today will continue 
to dig south through the area 

early Saturday morning.
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6 am Weather Observations

Felt like Summer out there 
this morning with low 

temperatures and dewpoints 
in the lower 70s. 
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2 pm Weather Observations

Afternoon highs will reach the 
mid to upper 80s with light 

southerly winds.
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Friday, May 28, 2021

Low Temperature 70-73 F

High Temperature 85-87 F

Wind ESE 10-15 mph

Rain Chances 40%

Weather Hazards
Heavy Rain 

Thunderstorms

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER
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Saturday, May 29, 2021

Low Temperature 69-72 F

High Temperature 78-82 F

Wind NE 5-10 mph

Rain Chances 50-60%

Weather Hazards Thunderstorms

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER
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Sunday, May 30, 2021

Low Temperature 57-65 F

High Temperature 80-82 F

Wind NE 5-10 mph

Rain Chances 10-15%

Weather Hazards None

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER
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Monday, May 31, 2021

Low Temperature 59-66 F

High Temperature 84-86 F

Wind SE 5 mph

Rain Chances 10-15%

Weather Hazards None

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER
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Tuesday, June 1, 2021

Low Temperature 65-71 F

High Temperature 83-86 F

Wind SSE 5-10 mph

Rain Chances 30-40%

Weather Hazards None

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER



www.weather.gov/lch

Lake Charles
WEATHER FORECAST OFFICE

NWSLakeCharles3:01 PM Thursday, May 27, 2021

Wednesday, June 2, 2021

Low Temperature 67-72 F

High Temperature 84-86 F

Wind SSE 5-10 mph

Rain Chances 40-60%

Weather Hazards Thunderstorms

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER
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Thursday, June 3, 2021

Low Temperature 69-73 F

High Temperature 85-87 F

Wind S 5-10 mph

Rain Chances 50-60%

Weather Hazards Thunderstorms

NWS LCH REGIONAL WEATHER
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Weekly Weather Summary Table

Color Codes
Except for Temperatures

Yellow = Low Threat

Orange = Moderate Threat

Red = High Threat

Color Codes
For Temperatures

Yellow=5 F above normal

Orange=10 F above normal

Red=15 F above normal

Vry Lt Blue=5 F below normal

Lt Blue=10 F below normal

Blue=15 F below normal

Weather
Friday

05/21/21

Saturday

05/22/21

Sunday

05/23/21

Monday

05/24/21

Tuesday

05/25/21

Wednesday

05/26/21

Thursday

05/27/21

Rain Total 0.25-0.50" 0.50-1.00" None None 0.10 -0.25" 0.10-0.25" 0.10-0.25"

T-Storm/

Lightning
Scattered Scattered None None Scattered Scattered Scattered

Tornado/Hail/

Dmg Wind
Marginal None None None None None None

Wind ESE 10-15 mph NE 5-10 mph NE 5-10 mph SE 5 mph SSE 5-10 mph SSE 5-10 mph S 5-10 mph

Tides Above Normal Above Normal Above Normal Above Normal Above Normal Above Normal Above Normal

Wave Height
Near: 1-2 ft

Off: 2-3 ft

Near: 1-2 ft

Off: 2-3 ft

Near: 1-2 ft

Off: 2-3 ft

Near: 1-3 ft

Off: 3-4 ft

Near: 1-3 ft

Off: 3-4 ft

Near: 1-3 ft

Off: 3-4 ft

Near: 1-3 ft

Off: 3-4 ft

Temperature Low: 70-73 F Low: 69-72 F Low: 57-65 F Low: 59-66 F Low: 65-71 F Low: 67-72 F Low: 69-73 F

Normal Low: 67-70 F

Normal High: 85-88 F High: 85-87 F High: 78-82 F High: 80-82 F High: 84-86 F High: 83-86 F High: 84-86 F High: 85-87 F
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Weekly Weather Summary

• A cold front will push through the area late Friday into early 

Saturday accompanied by scattered showers and 

thunderstorms.

• Cooler/drier weather expected Sunday and Memorial Day.

• Rain chances return each afternoon Tuesday through the 

end of the week.
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